
 
 

 

 

 

Endsleigh Holy Child VC Academy 

Headteacher Mrs. E Barrs 

Newsletter  18th July 2025 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

It is hard to believe we are coming to the close of an academic year! We have much to 

celebrate and much to be grateful for. This week in particular we wish God's blessings on 

all our Year 6 pupils as they make the transition to the first step of their secondary 

education.  It was lovely to be able to see so many of you at the year 6 celebration 

evening on Wednesday.  We also thank and bless staff members who are moving on to 

pastures new- Miss Rollinson and Miss Wainwright.  

 

Heavenly Father, we thank You for guiding these children and adults through their years of 

learning and growth at Endsleigh Holy Child. As they step into a new chapter, we ask for 

Your wisdom, protection, and courage to lead them on the right path. May they walk in 

faith, trusting in Your perfect plan for their future. 

Amen 

 

Huge thanks to everyone in our school family who has contributed to the life of our school 

this year; our staff team, our site manager, our cleaners and kitchen staff, our clergy, our 

volunteers and most importantly our pupils.   It is a privilege for us to serve them.  

From everyone here at Endsleigh Holy Child we wish you a wonderful summer break with 

your families and look forward to seeing you all in September, 

 

God bless, 

 

Mrs Barrs 

 

 
 



 
 

 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

School opens for the Autumn Term on Wednesday 3rd September 2025 

Education Sunday 14th September 2025 

Y4 Swimming Monday 20th October to Friday 25th October and Monday 7th November to 

Friday 11th November 2025 

Half-Term Friday 24th October 2025 – Monday 3rd November 2025 

Friday 19th December 2025 close for the Christmas Holiday 

Tuesday 6th January 2026 School opens 

Half-Term Friday 13th February 2026 – Monday 23rd February 2026 

Easter Holiday Friday 27th March 2026 – Monday 13th April 2026 

School closed Monday 4th May Bank Holiday 

Half-Term Friday 22nd May 2026 – Monday 1st June 2026 

School closes for the Summer Holiday Thursday 16th July 

 

 

 

 

 

After school club update 

 

We are pleased to be able to tell you that our after school club will be up and running 

after the summer break, from Monday 8th September. 

 

Booking is via Parentpay, forms are available from the school office, these must be 

completed before you book your child in.  Payment is required In advance. 

 

Charges are as follows: 

 

 
3:30pm to 4:00pm 0.5 hour £3.50 

3:30pm to 5.45pm 2.25 Hours  £8.50 

Late fee (including children who have not pre-booked into 

after-school club) 

Every 30 

minutes 

£15.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

  

 

Designated Roles 

 

SENCO/Safeguarding Lead – Mr. J Fox  Assistant Head – Mr. J. Guthrie 

EYFS Lead – Mrs. J Leach 

 

 



 
 

 

 

RSE 

 

During this summer half term, our PSHE lessons focus on RSE. We use TEN 

TEN’s Life To The Full scheme of work. We have a school log in for their 

parent portal for you to look at the content of the course. Please do 

contact us if you have any questions. 

 

Username: 

endsleigh-hu6 

Password: 

pink-mother-3 

 


